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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

October 21, 1952

Westpan Hydrocarbon Company
418 Polk Street
Amarillo, Texas

Attention; Mr. E, C. Wgﬁner. President

Gentiemen:

I have your letter of October 17, 1952, and enclosed plats
of location of McPherson No. 1 Federal, Section 17, Township
30 North, Range 6 West.

It will be necessary to obtain the written permission of the
offset operators, if any there be, before this exception will be
granted. If there are none, please advise and the exception will
be approved.

Very truly yours,
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R. R. Spurrier
RRS:1lh Secretary - Director






